
 

Public 
Reception 

January 22, 2025 

6:00pm-8:00pm 

Dr. Daniel Hale Williams Resource Center, 

1717 Center Ave, Janesville 

The County has been working through a recruitment process to 

replace County Administrator Josh Smith who resigned 

effective November 15, 2024.  We would like to invite you and 

anyone you would care to bring along, or send in your place, 

to a community event where you will have an opportunity to 

talk with the County Administrator finalists and give your input 

to the County Board Staff Committee. After a short 

presentation by each candidate, we will divide into small 

groups to talk with each candidate and then rotate every 15 

or 20 minutes so that each person will have a chance to be in 

a small group with each candidate.  After meeting the 

candidates, those who wish to, will be able to fill out a 

comment card. 

For more information, please call the Rock County Human 

Resources Office at 608-757-5520. 

 


